"CINDERELLA"

Refer "Postponed Surveys" memo of 16.9.65.

SUBMITTED at the expiration of the possible
further postponement of the Special Survey until the
end of February next it is concluded the ship will be
placed in dry dock and all outstanding subjects of
class dealt with together with any unrecorded damage
revealed at this drydocking which affects classification,
all this to satisfy the Sales contract as indicated in
the Owners' Telex of the 10th September, 1965,

At the conclusion of this survey, and to avoid any
misunderstanding, it is considered a Rpt.8 should be
drawn up covering the survey and an appropriate Cert.B.
issued to the Owners who should be advised that for
continuance of class the Special Survey would need %o
be carried out before the ship leaves port.
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